17/7/2018

To

The Dean

Department of Commerce
Mount Carmel College
Bangalore

Respected Sir

Sub: Workshop on Stock Market

We acknowledge and appreciate the help rendered to our team
while conducting the two days workshop on stock market with the
post graduate commerce and management students of Mount
Carmel College in the 29 of June and the 6™ of July 2018,

We solicit your continued support and cooperation in our future
endeavors.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully \g&

Thila#raj Rai
BSE Bengaluru
(thilakraj.rai@bseindia.com)
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